



Dear Parents and Carers, 

The children from Schooner Class had a wonderful trip to London this week visiting 
Buckingham Palace, The Houses of Parliament, London Eye, Mud larking, Museums, St 
Pauls Cathedral, China Town, Leister Square and and many more sights. This was all 
finished off nicely with a trip to the theatre to watch Matilda. The children were 
beautifully behaved and have made many memories from their visit. Thank you to all the 
staff who made this trip so magical for them all. 

Mousehole Mice Nursery had a great turn out for parent consultations this week with 
very positive feedback for the provision, particularly their learning through outdoor 
opportunities in our local community and how happy the children are within the setting. 

Sonny,Jude and Caleb C represented us at the cross country on Tuesday at Cape 
Cornwall School. Congratulations to all the boys who took part and came 10th, 16th and 
23rd overall. We are awaiting to see if they have qualified for the Cornwall School 
Games in the summer. 

Good luck to the Youth Speaks team this weekend in the District competition held at 
Tavistock College- we will all be thinking of you! 

We have another very busy week next week with the St Piran Concert on Monday 
evening St Johns Hall at 7pm-good luck to the choir. Schooner and our band will be 
taking part in the St Pirans Parade on Tuesday from 10am through Penzance. The band 
sounded marvellous at this weeks practice at Humphry Davy School. 

On Thursday it is World Book day please come dressed as your favourite book 
character. We are also looking forward to welcoming the author Huw Lewis Jones. 

Finally on Friday is our school disco from 5.30-7pm. Please can you ensure that your 
child has bought in an named envelope by Wednesday with £4 inside so we can calculate 
the amount of food to order. 

Please take time to read the Online Newsletter attached to the newsletter for any up 
to date  information regarding online safety for your child. 

Hope you have a peaceful weekend and we look forward to seeing 
you at 8.45am on Monday.                                 

Sarah Trow 

Mousehole News 
Friday	1st	March	2024 



Whole 
School 

attendance: 

93.6% 






House Points:   


PORTHCHAPEL: 147
GWYNVER: 57
SENNEN: 120
PRAA SANDS: 99

Dinghy Class - Stanley P 

- Kit L.S 

- For your super creativity. We love your 
drawings, paintings and models! 

- You are a phonics superstar and super class 
helper-Thank you !

Skiff Class - Ruan L.s 

-Otis T

- We have been blown away with both of your 
English skills  and lovely retelling of the story 
of Olivers Vegetables. Great work boys.

Lugger Class - Bethannie 

- Leonie 

- Milo 

- For her kindness and sportsmanship this 
week. 

- For her excellent maths and challenging 
herself with rectilinear perimeters. 

- For his super rainforest animal writing adding 
great description to draw the reader in.

Schooner Class - Freddie 
- Delilah 
- Annabel 

- All 3 of you have demonstrated great 
kindness, caring and helpfulness with the 
younger children in the school this week. 
Keep up these lovely virtues you have been 
fantastic role models for Mousehole School

Stars of the week 

Marvellous Mouse Of 
The Week 

 
Harbour 

For always working so 
hard in all that he does  

with a smile! 

🙂

🙂






  




























Mousehole Mice have been 
planting succulents that they 
saved from the village in our 

school boxes. You did a super 
job !

Well done 
to Orson and Otis for achieving Head 

teacher awards this week. Orson for his 
work on perimeters and Otis for his writing 
based on the story of Olivers Vegetables- 

great work boys.

Schooner Class had a wonderful 
experience on their London trip this 
week. Taking in many sights, visiting 

parliament, mud larking and watching 
Matilda to name but a few! Well done to Sonny, Jude, Uma 

and Caleb for representing us 
at the Cape Cornwall cross 

country this week and coming 
in 10th, 16th,32nd and 23rd!



DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
Spring Term: 
Mon 4th March St Piran Concert 7pm St 
Johns Hall- tickets on the door. 
Tues 5th March St Piran Parade 10am 
Thurs 7th March World Book Day-Dress up 
Fri 8th March School Disco 5.30-7pm 
Wed 13th March Tempest Group Photos 
Fri 15th March Comic Relief Red Nose Day 
Tues 19th-Wed 20th March Lugger Camp 
Fri 22nd March Skiff  Parent/Grandparent 
Lunch 
Tues 26th March Songfest 
Thurs 28th March Last day of clubs 
Last Day of Term- Thurs 28th March 
2023-2024 INSET Days: 
Wednesday 24th July 2024 








